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MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Welcome 

This week we have been focussing on our Core Values of Community and Respect. We have been 
thinking about how we are all unique and special as individuals and the richness we, as individuals, 
bring to our communities. We have also been thinking about how we can show respect to others 
through kindness in our words and actions.  
 
Thank you to all our families who have made a donation to Comic Relief and subsequently the charities 
that will benefit.   We raised an amazing £150.07! 
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS  

 Class 4 
This week we have been learning about the work of artists like Andy Goldsworthy and James Brunt 
who created amazing sculptures inspired by nature.  In Outdoor Learning this week we made our own 
sculptures from natural resources. 
 
 

 

  

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Citizen of the Week 
 
Lydia – for being a good friend 
Ellen – for being helpful and kind 
Freddie – for playing alongside his friends 
All of Class 4 – for amazing teamwork 
 

Star of the Week 
 
Evie – for amazing storytelling 
Robyn – for accuracy in Maths 
Corey – for beautifully neat cursive handwriting 
Hazel – for always challenging herself 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Class 2 
This week we have been exploring our  
emotions.  We have been working with  
Mrs Ward and read the story called 
“When I get Angry”. We looked at ways  
that we could cool our anger and learned  
how to doodle.  We also made some colourful,  
glittery calming bottles. 

 

 
Class 1 
We have been learning the story of “The 3 Billy Goats  
Gruff”.  During our Outdoor Learning we found a bridge to  
trip-trap across.  We all did a brilliant job of playing the  
different characters from the story. 
 
We have also been looking at the work of Jackson 
Pollock and exploring ways to paint without using a brush.  
 We used marbles and a pendulum.  
 

 
Class 3       
In Maths we have been learning about                   
division and have been learning to divide  
by exchange and with remainders. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

We have also been drawing maps of the local 
       Area and learning to use a key 
 
 
        
 

 

   

 

  


